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Dear Board 

I am a long time resident of Hermiston Oregon. I am also a long time reputable 

breeder and show person. I health test and gaurentee my puppies health. I have 

contracts on all puppies I re home requesting that if they can not keep this dog for it's 

life time, I want it back. Regardless of age or condition. We are not the breeders who 

are contributing to over population. I do NOT breed for profit, I am looking for my next 

show prospect. Back yard breeders and puppy mills do not usually register their 

puppies. In fact they mix breed them and sell them as "rare". Every dime of my 

retirement goes in to this hobby. 

Thank you got your time, and please vote no because your hurting us who do it for 

the love of our breeds. 


